Angela Foster CS-‘JP/D / 3 } i

From: Jonathan Baker

Sent: 15 May 2018 20:49

To: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT

Subject: ' Re: Rother Valley Railway. Bodiam to Robertsbridge

My name is Jonathan Baker
My address is

On Tue, 15 May 2018, 11:20 TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT,
<ITRANSPORTANDWORKSACT@dft.gov.uk> wrote:
Dear Sir,

Thank you for your e-mail. In order to formally register your support to the scheme, I would be grateful if
you would furnish us with a full postal address.

Kind regards,
Angela Foster
Mrs Angela Foster | Transport and Works Act Orders Unit | RSSS | Department for Transport

Tel: +44(0)20 7944 2474 | Email: angela.foster@dft.gsi.gov.uk
Zone 1/14, Great Minster House, 33 Horseferry Road, London, SW1P 4DR

My usual working hours are 7.30-4.00, Tuesday to Thursday.

From: Jonathan Baker [mailto:

Sent: 14 May 2018 21:07

To: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT <TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT@dft.gov.uk>
Subject: Rother Valley Railway. Bodiam to Robertsbridge

[ fully support the above application for the following reasons.

A sensible green transport link to Bodiam Castle and Tenterden.
A pleasant steam train ride for families especially those who do not have access to a car.

The Rother Valley Railway has provided all the professional information required, environmental
statement, detailed plans, a book of reference to all affected landowners.

There is no choice due to the low lying land but to have automatic level crossings for the three roads
involved. The exception would be for the A21 if it was to be dualled, then a bridge over the line would be
required.

I have a suggestion for the farmer who used the land for arable crops Firstly a drainage ditch to intercept
1



the existing field drains on the North side of the proposed railway then using the proposed culvert's across
the line to drain down to the river .

Secondly the uneconomic shape and size of severed land to be planted up with native woodland trees that
could be coppiced every 10 years to provide worship mulch or chips for bio mass boilers. A farmer in
Blean has a bio mass boilers to hear his house and the guesthouses on his farm.

I have walked the section of the line back in 1977 after the track was lifted and before the tracked was sold
off. The route is a pleasent one in the peace and quiet of the Weald in East Sussex.

Please give this application a fair hearing and hope it will be approved.

Jonathan Baker

This email has been scanned by the Symantec Email Security.cloud service.
For more information please visit http://www.symanteccloud.com
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The information in this email may be confidential or otherwise protected by law. If you received it in error,
please let us know by return e-mail and then delete it immediately, without printing or passing it on to
anybody else. :

Incoming and outgoing e-mail messages are routinely monitored for compliance with our policy on the use
of electronic communications and for other lawful purposes.
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Angela Foster

From: Jonathan Baker

Sent: 14 May 2018 21.07
To: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT
Subject: Rother Valley Railway. Bodiam to Robertsbridge

I fully support the above application for the following reasons. /M

A sensible green transport link to Bodiam Castle and Tenterden.
A pleasant steam train ride for families especially those who do not have access to a car.

The Rother Valley Railway has provided all the professional information required, environmental statement,
detailed plans, a book of reference to all affected landowners.

There is no choice due to the low lying land but to have automatic level crossings for the three roads involved. The
exception would be for the A21 if it was to be dualled, then a bridge over the line would be required.

I have a suggestion for the farmer who used the land for arable crops Firstly a drainage ditch to intercept the
existing field drains on the North side of the proposed railway then using the proposed culvert's across the line to
drain down to the river .

Secondly the uneconomic shape and size of severed land to be planted up with native woodland trees that could be
coppiced every 10 years to provide worship mulch or chips for bio mass boilers. A farmer in Blean has a bio mass

boilers to hear his house and the guesthouses on his farm.

| have walked the section of the line back in 1977 after the track was lifted and before the tracked was sold off. The
route is a pleasent one in the peace and quiet of the Weald in East Sussex.

Please give this application a fair hearing and hope it will be approved.

Jonathan Baker
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